
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

LEUCADIA WASTEWATER DISTRICT 
 

 NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND HEARING TO CONSIDER A DRAFT 
REDISTRICT ELECTION MAP FOR THE LEUCADIA WASTEWATER DISTRICT 

PURSUANT TO ELECTIONS CODE SECTION 11010 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that draft District Election Map - Option 2 is available 
for public review on the Leucadia Wastewater District website and at the 
administrative office located at 1960 La Costa Avenue, Carlsbad, California. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that on Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 5:00 P.M., or 
as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, the Board of Directors of the 
Leucadia Wastewater District will hold a public hearing via Zoom videoconference, 
for the purpose of taking public comment regarding the draft map pursuant to 
Elections Code Section 11010.  
 
At this public hearing, the Board will consider comments and information submitted 
by the public, and thereafter, proceed to finalize the draft District Election Map - Option 
2 through adoption of an ordinance that approves the final district map. The Board of 
Directors previously held a public hearing to take public comment on February 9, 
2022. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend this public hearing and to express 
opinions or submit information. If you are disabled in any way and need 
accommodation to participate in the public hearing, please call (760) 753-0155 for 
assistance prior to the hearing so the necessary arrangements can be made. 
 
DATED: March 2, 2022  
 
Paul J. Bushee 
General Manager/Secretary 
Leucadia Wastewater District 
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